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Tuesday 20th February 2024 

Dear Parents, 

There have been an increasing number of confirmed measles cases in the West 
Midlands, including in Coventry. The NHS, Public Health and Education have been 
working together to reduce the spread of measles and have designed an enhanced 
pop-up vaccination programme focussed on school communities. 

Stanton Bridge Primary School has been offered the opportunity to be one of the 
schools to benefit from these dedicated vaccination sessions. 

The MMR vaccine is a safe and effective way of protecting against measles. Two 
doses of the vaccine provide the best protection. 

The session held at the school will be open to all children who attend the school, 
their siblings and any close family members they live with. You are eligible if you 
have not had 2 doses of the MMR vaccine. 

It is strongly recommended that everyone check their own and their family's 
vaccination status in readiness for the catch-up sessions. Your GP surgery should be 
able to check whether you've had both doses of the MMR vaccine. You may also be 
able to access your vaccination record online through GP online services. 

If your vaccination records are not available, or do not exist, it will not harm you to 
have the MMR vaccine again. 

The vaccination session for Stanton Bridge Primary School will take place on 

Date: Tuesday 27th February 2024 Time: 9:00am 

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

Mrs Sofina Islam OBE 

 


